20" December 2018

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO EVERYONE
On behalf of all the staff at Dunnington CE Primary, may I wish you a very Happy Christmas and a fun and
restful time with your families and friends.

I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 7™ January 2019.

Caroline Hancy

MSAs NEEDED ON FRIDAYS
We have successfully recruited two MSAs but are still short on Fridays.

If you would be interested in helping out, please contact the school office for more details.

SPORTS CLUBS REMINDER
If your child is interested in taking part in any of the sports clubs detailed in last weeks Newsletter please
return the reply slips to the office asap.

Thank you - Mrs Rowntree

SCHOOL LUNCH MENUV LOST PROPERTY
The children have brought home the new menu starting | There is a large amount on unnamed lost property in
on Monday 7™ January. school. This will be available for parents to look
through outside Mrs Hancy's office on Thursday 20™
A copy of this is attached for your information. and Friday 21°" December after school.

SCHOOL OFFICE UPDATE

Following a successful phased return, we look forward to welcoming back Mrs Brandon, our school
administrator, to her role in the office from January 2019.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Hutchison, Mrs Falshaw and Mrs Shillito for their support and
hard work over the past term covering additional duties during Mrs Brandon's absence. They have been absolute
stars!

Sadly, we will say goodbye to Mrs Shillito, who has been working on a supply basis since September. She will be
greatly missed, as she very quickly became one of the team, but we hope to keep in touch with her and will
remain immensely grateful for all she has given to our school.

Kind Regards,

Caroline Hancy

STAR PARTY - SUNDAY 6 JANUARY 2019, 2.30 PM

St Nicholas Church invites you to a 'Star Party' to celebrate Epiphany.

Poster attached with more information.

South York

MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST
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to celebrate Epiphany SOngS
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St Nicholas Church

Sunday 6 January 2019, 2.30pm party then 4.00pm family worshi
- come dressed as a nativity figure for our scratch Nativity Play

A plate of food for a bring-and-share tea after the service

All ages welcome!

Pre-school children must be accompanied by an adult.



